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This bill is wrong.  Once more you are attacking pain patients.  We are being 

stigmatized due to drug addicts, which will never be cleared up because too many 

people will lose their jobs.  Politicians get ejected on the promise “I will clean up 

illegal drugs”.  There it is in a single word ILLEGAL.  Stop attacking us.  How many 

pain patients have to die by suicide because they no longer get the care they need 

due to this witch hunt? 


